State University College at Cortland

P.O. Box 2000 Cortland, New York 13045

March 21, 2005

Dear Aaron,

I am pleased to inform you that the Faculty Development
Committee has selected your proposal for a Teaching
Innovation Grant award of $500 for the development of a web-
based resource for the use of students and instructors
involved in teaching BIO 110 and BIO 111.

The Teaching Innovation Grant program was established as a
means of encouraging the development and sharing of new
instructional strategies among faculty. Upon completion of
your project in Spring 2006, you will be asked to share the
results with the faculty through a public presentation. The
Committee will be happy to assist you in selecting an
appropriate date and location for your presentation.

Best wishes for the success of your proposed project, and
thank you for your interest in the improvement of teaching at
SUNY Cortland.

Sincerely,
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Mary Lee Martens

Chair, Faculty Development Committee



